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May 2023 Newsletter 

 

Dear Grant School District Families & Community,  

 

Our 2022-23 School Year is quickly winding down. We have a couple announcements prior to the end of our year. The 

last day of school is June 13th, which will be a full day.  Teacher Appreciation Week is May 8-12 This is a wonderful 

opportunity to thank your child's teacher(s) for the work they’ve done this school year.  

 

We continue to move forward with our Childcare Center. You’ll see job postings on the district webpage over the next 

few weeks. If interested in potentially working at our Childcare Center, please take a look. Thank you for your 

consideration. It’s our goal to open classes the last week in August. This will depend on hiring and training.  

 

Beginning in June, you’ll see roofs being replaced at both Humbolt and GU. We’ll also begin putting in the new HVAC 

system at Humbolt. I’d like to thank our board for making security and student safety a priority. We’re in the process right 

now of securing bids for security fencing and new locking systems to all of our buildings, making GSD3 the safest district 

in Grant County.  

 

I am looking forward to seeing the results of our State Testing and End of Year Assessments in reading, math, and 

science. This gives us an opportunity to review and adjust our school improvement goals. Teachers are working diligently 

to help students finish the year in a strong position to get even better results the following year. Your support and 

encouragement have been much appreciated as we have worked together to make this the best year possible for your kids 

and our students.  

 

I would like to thank all who have volunteered this year within GSD schools. I know our PTA’s have worked diligently to 

support instruction, support field trips, the arts, classroom projects, etc. Thank you! And, thank you to all our classroom 

volunteers. We sincerely appreciate your effort and time. 

Have a wonderful weekend! We sincerely appreciate all you do to support of GSD3.  

 

Your Partner in Education, 

Louis Dix, Superintendent 

 

Students First – Our Prospector Promise to You! 

Every student, every day, whatever it takes! 

Go Pros! 
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